
 

 
 

Notice to Competitors 
Range Series 

2019-20 
Day 4 

Racing for the Nautilus Marine Series will continue on Saturday the 
8th of  February. 
 
Two races are scheduled for Divisions One, Two and Three. 
 
This notice will be posted to the Range Series web site and 
broadcast on VHF 73 shortly after 1200hrs Saturday the 8th of 
February. 
 
It is intended that Division One will compete on the Southern 
Course area. RBYC “Harry Tedstone” will be the Committee Boat. 
Race Officer Simon Dryden.  
 
It is intended that Divisions Two and Three will compete on the 
Eastern Course area. RYCV “Thorsen” will be the Committee Boat. 
Race Officer David Le Roy. 
 
David LeRoy 
Principal Race Officer 
1400 
03/02/20 

 


